
ANNEX 
REASONS FOR NOT PROVIDING INFORMATION 
 
The Scottish Government does not have the information 
 
The Scottish Government does not have some of the information you have asked for 
because we don’t endorse or use monetary gauges to measure social impacts in 
procurement as part of the procurement process, including community benefits. For 
further information on this policy, please see our SPPN 10/2020: Measuring social 
impact in public procurement which is available here: 
Measuring social impact in public procurement: SPPN 10/2020 - gov.scot 
(www.gov.scot) 
 
Additionally, we can only answer on behalf of the Scottish Government and not any 
other public body. Where your request pertains to information held by other public 
bodies, we recommend that you contact them directly. 
 
This is a formal notice under section 17(1) of FOISA that the Scottish Government 
does not have the information you have requested. 
 

https://www.gov.scot/publications/measuring-social-impact-in-public-procurement-sppn-10-2020/
https://www.gov.scot/publications/measuring-social-impact-in-public-procurement-sppn-10-2020/

